Re: Open Package--204917

From Washington Lorie <Lori.Washington@hcahealthcare.com>
To howie@rooms101.com <howie@rooms101.com>
Date 2022-03-14 09:33

I agree

From: howie@rooms10l.com <howie@rooms101.com>

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 1:05 PM

To: Washington Lorie <Lori.Washington@hcahealthcare.com>
Subject: {EXTERNAL} Open Package--204917

CAUTION! This email originated from outside of our organization. DO NOT CLICK links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Per your request we have changed your current reservations to an open package.

When you are ready to travel, please contact our office AT
1-800-749-4045 and choose option 1 for new sales and they will be happy to re-book your travel.

All monies paid to date will be applied to the new package.
Please reply to this email that you agree with the change to open package.
Thank you.

Customer Care at Rooms101.com



